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The deduction per trip is almost 50% and sometimes even higher. There are hidden 

surge charges drivers are not aware of. We only know these hidden charges because 

customers complain to us, similar trips are different prices, yet, these differences do 

not reflect in driver pay. We demand full disclosure of charges and payouts. We also 

demand benefits. Uber is making over a billion dollars in profit and do not provide 

benefits to the drivers who are doing all the heavy lifting. Respect driver rights. 

Respect human rights. Pass SB 1166. Thanks. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dalmar Ali 

Uber driver 


